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As a single truck owner and resident of the state of Oregon. I oppose this purposed 

bill! The state of Oregon is becoming more anti small business and ever more 

burdensome to live in due to its ever increasing taxes and regulations.the archaic and 

out dated ton mile tax take in a very large amount revenue that should be going to 

our roads,but due to an ever growing buarcracy less of it finds its way to the intended 

purpose. I am also not alone in the belief that every citizen of the state should be 

funding public transportation when it does not benefit all citizens. These pet projects 

should be paid for by the citizens. ODOT needs to balance their budget as well as the 

state!! 


